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SeabrookNPEm Resource

From: Cliche, Richard [Richard.Cliche@fpl.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 3:21 PM
To: Cunanan, Arthur
Subject: RE: Conference call participants

 
Ted Vassallo - NextEra Design Engineering 
Brian Brown - NextEra Design Engineering 
Paul Willougby - NextEra Licensing 
Ken Chew - NextEra Seabrook License Renewal Project 
Rick Cliche - NextEra Seabrook License Renewal Project Manager 
 
Rick Cliche  
License Renewal Project Manager 
Seabrook Station 
richard.cliche@fpl.com 
Desk:  (603) 773-7003 
Fax:     (603) 773-7995 
Cell:     (603) 765-6358 
 
 
 

From: Cunanan, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Cunanan@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 3:11 PM 
To: Cliche, Richard 
Subject: Conference call participants 
 
Rich, 
 
Could you send me your list of conference call participants and their affiliation? 
 
Sincerely, 
Arthur Cunanan 
Project Manager 
Division of License Renewal 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-3897 
arthur.cunanan@nrc.gov 
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